
Student Life Committee  

November 14, 2001 

 

Present: Kris Bartanen, Betsy Gast, Duane Hulbert, Diane Kelley, Carrie Washburn, Peter 
Wimberger 
 
Diane Kelley, chair, called the meeting to order. 
 
We approved the minutes for October 10 and October 24.  
 
The committee was still without any student representatives.  Since this meeting two student 
representatives, Ryan Sweeney and Darrell Frost, have been appointed and we look forward to 
their participation this spring. 
 
We are waiting to receive a draft of the Student Bill-of–Rights from ASUPS President, David 
Bahar, so that we can work on our second charge. 
 
We discussed the Off-Campus Student Web Page.  The biggest problem for some faculty was in 
finding the page.  There was agreement that using the Search function in UPS web pages was 
often a futile exercise.  OIS is aware of the problem and is planning on changing the search 
engine sometime this calendar year.   
 
The Committee agreed that the pages for students living off-campus are very good.  We had a 
few suggestions that we have forwarded to Monica Nixon.  We were very appreciative of the work 
that Monica has done.   
 
One question that came up during the meeting was whether the University has any problems 
contacting off-campus students, especially now that the UPS phone book only lists Mailbox 
numbers.  Carrie suggested that we discuss this issue with Monica in the spring. 
 
The November 28 meeting was cancelled due to lack of work for the committee. 
 
Spring meetings will be held every other Thursday, from 2-3 PM, in Wyatt 226.  The dates are 1-
31, 2-14, 2-28, 3-14, 3-28,4-11, 4-25. 
 
Peter Wimberger 
 


